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General Discussion 

• Ira went over the proposed specification (see 
ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/wd/wd-ippstate10-20061011.pdf). The 
comments follow: 

o Remove “subunit-turned-on” and “subunit-turned-off” below power-
up and power-down in Section 5.1.3 

o Fix the numbering of the enum values x 1,000 (to avoid collision 
with other objects and allow for expansion) 

o Add “staple almost empty”.  Also consider other “almost empty” 
values. 

• Group was reminded that the target is operational status not 
management. 



• Craig pointed out that the process with IPP-SPX (responding to a real 
requirement from BMLinkS, followed by making small changes to the 
existing specification allowing for additional capabilities, working 
toward a reference implementation) worked well. 

• Ira indicated that Paul Danbold (Apple) has talked with Michael Sweet 
about putting IPP-PSX in CUPS. 

• Best practice: specification should provide a rationale for work “not 
done” for future reference. 

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• The specification will be revised next week (incorporating the changes 
above) by Ira. 

• No discussion was held on the next teleconference. 


